The Eagle's Wings



The Weekly Newsletter of Gloria Dei Lutheran Academy

School: 954-475-8584 Website: www.GloriaDeiAcademy.org Church: 954-475-0683

Volume 1

September 13, 2019

Number 3

Upcoming Events



Sunday, September 15

8:00 a.m. Divine Service

9:30 a.m. Sunday School and

Adult Bible Study

10:45 a.m. Divine Service

Monday, September 16

9:30 a.m. Thrift Store (Open until 1:30)

Tuesday, September 17

Wednesday, September 18

10:00 a.m. Chapel Service10:00 a.m. Thrift Store Open12:00 noon Pizza Lunch Served7:00 p.m. Divine Service

8:00 p.m. Adult Bible Study



Thursday, September 19

Friday, September 20

"Do not be anxious about anything, but in everything, by prayers and petition, with thanksgiving, present your requests to God. And the peace of God, which transcends all understanding, will guard your hearts and your minds in Christ Jesus." Philippians 4:6-7

Krispy Kreme doughnut sales have begun!



Order forms have been sent home with your child. All you need to do is ask family, friends, and co-workers to purchase a box (or more) of these melt-in-your mouth doughnuts! Just fill out the order form and return to your

child's teacher by Monday, Sept. 23rd. The cost is \$10.00 per box and must be preordered. The doughnuts will be available for morning pick up on Friday, Sept. 27th.

PARENTS OF 3K AND 4K STUDENTS: PLEASE <u>DO NOT</u> SEND "SIPPY CUPS" OR WATER BOTTLES TO SCHOOL WITH YOUR CHILDREN.

Traditional **Box Tops** clips are being phased out of production, but may continue to be found on many products. You can still clip them and send them to school – but only until <u>Tuesday</u>, Oct. 29th. After this time Gloria Dei will no longer be an eligible school to receive these earnings. (Eventually

the Box Tops program will become digital-only.) So please clip any Box Tops you may have and send them in to your child's teacher. They really add up!



GABIE WILL BE VISITING THE GLORIA DEI CAMPUS!

The 3K and 4K classes will be enjoying an in house field trip on Monday, Sept. 23rd. Information flyers went home this week. This interactive hands on class gives students a new and fun way to learn about Florida's Agriculture. Gabie, the "Awareness Honey Bee", will be pollinating the children with science and facts about our state's Agriculture. The cost is \$8.00 per student and is due by Friday, Sept. 20th.



Mrs. Harbar's 3K Class & Mrs. Zapata's 3K Class Wearing Handmade P.E. Shirts.





Ms. Macha's 4K students have been studying the letter "I" and are pictured hunting for Insects.



